
 
P&C GENERAL MEETING 

Tuesday 27th May, 2025 at 7.30 pm 
Online via Zoom 

MINUTES  
 

 Topic Who 
1        President’s Acknowledgement of Country 

We acknowledge that we are hosting this meeting from the lands of the Cammeraygal People. 
We also acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the various lands from which we all meet 
today. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging, and celebrate the diversity of 
Aboriginal peoples and their ongoing cultures and connections to the lands and waters of NSW. 

President 

2 Attendees & Apologies 
 
1 Apology: Paola Pellegrini 
 
31 Attendees… 

Staff: 
Cameron Jones (Principal) 
Rani Holstein (DP) 
Samantha Silipo (DP) 
Jess Robinson 

 
P&C Committee Members: 

Brian Chiu (President) 
Sunil Sharma (VP) 
Pip Margan (VP) 
Joe Grundy (Secretary) 
Lucie Vasakova (Treasurer) 
Carrie Grundy (Canteen) 
Greg Austin (Grounds) 
Annie Luu (Events) 
 

Guests: 11 

P&C Members: 
Grace Chan 
Toby Cowling 
Ronald Chow 
William Latham 
Alison Golding 
Preyas Raval 
Pearl Chan 
Jessica Ng 
 

 

Secretary 

3 President’s Welcome and Report 
 

●​ Community is grateful that language school has moved to main CPS campus. 
●​ Thanks to those who contributed to Democracy Sausage Sizzle, thanks to all 

volunteers and to Annie for leading. 
●​ Mothers Day morning tea and uniform second hand shop went well. 
●​ Fun Run day / crazy socks and hair upcoming. Again thanks Annie, and Cameron 

for school support. 
 

President 

4 Guest Speakers - nil  
5 Principal’s Report - Cameron Jones 

Report Attached 
Principal 

6 Declarations of conflict of interest? 
None declared 

President 

7 Confirmation of Previous Minutes 
●​ March 2025 General Meeting 

Moved: Joe Grundy, Seconded: William L 
None opposed, motion carried 

Secretary 

 



 

 

CHATSWOOD PUBLIC SCHOOL 

PARENTS’ AND CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION 

  

 
8 Outstanding Items 

●​ Events update 
○​ Morning tea, Mothers Day, Democracy Sausage Sizzle went well 
○​ Suggestion to add variety of food offerings more suitable to local 

community at next similar event 
○​ Upcoming Fun Run, 70 kids signed up already, $3000 pledged so far​

Encourage everyone to sign up for fundraising and encourage others in 
their classes​
 

●​ CPS school bus service 
 

 
Annie (Events) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(no update in May) 
 

9 Correspondence 
nil 

Secretary 

10 Other Business, including Office Bearers updates as needed 
●​ Uniform Shop 

○​ residual stock - $3000 return of socks to supplier complete 
○​ second hand - went well, $1300 sales for $900 profit. Many thanks and 

pleased to note the number of people who pitched in on-the-spot to 
help sort. 

●​ Canteen update - fun day, snack day 
○​ new supplier for fun day doing better 
○​ choc milk is relatively low sugar and kids happy 
○​ canteen team extends thanks to school staff for support 
○​ snack-making popular - fruit cup sold out day 1, croissant sold out by end 

of day 2, a bit of variety seems popular with the kids 
 
Q: Absence notification - can school actively notify? 
A: Auto-absence notifications should be starting “soon”. 
 

 
Uniform Convenor 
 
 
Canteen Convenor 
 

11 Treasurer’s Update 
  

 
 
Treasurer’s Motion:   ​
To approve an amount totalling $4,821.95 (from the main account, as listed in this 
report) for payment. 
Moved: Pearl Chan, Seconded: Carrie Grundy 
None opposed, motion carried. 
 

Treasurer 

 
Meeting closed: 8:14pm 
 
Next General Meeting: Tuesday 24th June 2025 at 7:30pm.  
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Chatswood Public School  
P&C Meeting  

Principal’s Report – 27 May 2025  
Key Dates:  
• 4 June – Kindy excursion  
• 9 June – public holiday. No school 
• 13 June – P&C fun run  
• 16 June – athletics carnival  
• 19 June – School TV launch  
 
Staffing 
I am pleased to share that Sam Silipo has now been appointed as a permanent Deputy Principal at 
our school. Sam has already made a strong contribution to our leadership team, and we’re thrilled 
to have her continue in this role on an ongoing basis.  

Assets  
Air conditioning has now been installed in the school hall, making it a much more comfortable space 
for events and assemblies. This weekend, two new outdoor chess boards will also be installed in 
the playground for students to enjoy during breaks. In the coming months, we’ll be adding new 
water bottle filling taps around school to support student wellbeing and encourage healthy habits.  

Semester 1 reports  
From this term, families will see a new format for school reports. These changes have been 
introduced by the NSW Department of Education for all public schools to make reports clearer and 
more helpful for parents and carers.  

Reports will continue to show your child’s progress in all key learning areas. Teacher comments will 
now appear in English, Mathematics, and the general comment section, in line with department 
policy. Kindergarten reports also include information on Creative Arts, HSIE, PDHPE, and Science 
and Technology.  

You’ll notice a revised achievement scale and updated descriptions that aim to give a more accurate 
picture of your child’s learning and development. We’ll provide more detail about these changes and 
how the reports will look at our upcoming P&C meeting.  

School TV: Save the date  
Thursday 19 June, we will be holding two parent information sessions in the school hall. The first 
session will be at 9:00am, with a repeat session at 2:00pm. These sessions will launch a new 
program designed to support parents with research-based information on a range of topics to help 
children thrive at school and home. Behind the scenes a great deal of planning has gone into this 
initiative which is being delivered in partnership with Sydney North Primary Health Network. We 
look forward to sharing more details in upcoming newsletters.  

Kindergarten 2026  
Enrolments for Kindergarten 2026 are now open. If your child will be starting school next year, we 
encourage you to enrol early so your family can take part in our orientation program later in the 
year. Being involved in this process helps children become familiar with the school environment, 
meet their teachers and classmates, and start building a positive connection to school. It’s a great 
way to support a smooth and confident start to Kindergarten. 
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Treasurer’s Report 
Consolidated Results – as of April 2025 

 

 
 

​           
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


